
Christian Education Minutes 

March 6, 2022 

 

Members present:   Amy Shultz, Theresa Martin, Pastor Chris, Shelby Holley, and Lisa 

Harrison  

The meeting was opened with prayer by Lisa Harrison 

Old Business: 

Souper Bowl Sunday 

The youth did an amazing job on the Souper Bowl Sunday video.  A huge thank you to 

Amy Shultz for her amazing talent editing the video into an incredible final project. The youth 

raised $200 from three donors.     

Lent Service Project 

 The youth in Sunday school are planning on a Lenten Project with Safe Harbor.  I spoke 

with Barry Ann George and will be reaching out to Safe Harbor in mid-March to confirm their 

current needs at Safe Harbor. 

New Business: 

Bunny Hop 

CE will be participating in the Bunny Hop on April 9th.  Sydney and Jacob have offered 

to hand out the candy the day of the event.  We will be preparing for 250 treats.  The Easter 

Bunny will not be in attendance this year due to continued recovery from his recent surgery. 

Easter Egg Hunt 

The Easter egg hunt will be held on Saturday, April 2, 2022, at 11:00 am on the Church 

Plaza.  We will be serving pizza following the egg hunt.  Our eggs need replaced due to extended 

use, as a result we will be purchasing 36 dozen eggs to be filled by CE.    

Easter Sunday 

 Easter Sunday, crafts, and breakfast will be offered to the youth during Sunday School.  

On Palm Sunday, we will be planting our Easter grass in preparation for Easter Sunday.  

Clearance Renewal 

CE is in the process of confirming all clearances are up to date.  Volunteers need to 

update clearances and complete the mandatory reporter training every five years. 



Next meeting 

Next meeting:  The next meeting will be held on April 3, 2022, immediately following the 

service. 


